
 

 

AO1 
Scientific ideas and 

techniques 

AO2 
Scientific enquiries 

AO3 
Analysing and evaluating 

Skills taught across Science 
 

● Non-routine problem 
solving 
● Critical thinking – this 
involves general cognitive 
skills and reasoning skills. 
● Communication – active 
listening, oral, written, 
assertive and non-verbal 
communication. 
● Collaborative problem 
solving – establishing and 
maintaining shared 
understanding and taking 
appropriate action. 
● Adaptability – ability and 
willingness to cope with 
new situations 
  

 

Chemistry 

Separate Chemistry 1 TS 
-Transition Metals TS 
-Corrosion TS 
-Quantitative Analysis TS 

Key Concepts in Chemistry 
-Atomic Structure 
-The Periodic Table 
-Bonding 

States of Matter and Mixtures 
-State Changes 
-Purity 
-Methods of Separation 

Chemical Changes 
-Acids and Bases 
-Neutralisation 
-Electrolysis 
 

Extracting Metals and Equilibria 
-Obtaining and Using Metals 
-Reversible Reactions 
-Equilibria 

TS – Only Studied if Triple 
Science picked as an option 


